


SACRED HEARTS OF JESUS & MARY R. C. CHURCH 
TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

September 12, 2010 
Readings: Ex 32:7-11, 13-14; 1 Tm 1:12-17; Lk 15:1-32 

 
Mission Statement: We are a Eucharistic centered people, who by following Christ’s teaching,  
 together to love and serve those in spiritual and physical need in our community. 

MINISTERS SCHEDULE 
 

September 18   5 PM   Father  Gill 
     SERVERS K. Bourke, J. Halsey, C. Yastrzemski 
     E.M.’S  M. Adamczyk, M. Lynch 
     LECTOR J. Fox 
      
September 19  8 AM  Father Madley 
     SERVERS C. Collum, Martin Sisters 
     E.M.’S K. Duggan, D. Gilmartin, L. McClain, 
 M. Steinbrecher, J. Taranto 
    LECTOR M. Mackey 
    GREETERS I. Hurley, K. Moffa, N. Scanlon,  
 J. Taranto 
   
  9:30 AM  Father Madley 
     SERVERS L. Arresta, M & J Minogue 
     E.M.’S G. Arresta, Sr. B. McKenna, M. Nugent, 
 C & M Nugent 
     LECTOR Sr. M. Assunta 
    GREETERS    A. Lesta 
 
                         11 AM  Father Trench 
    SERVERS M. Neknez, A. O’Brien 
    E.M.’S G. Bauer, P. Jordan, J & K Neknez 
    LECTORS M. Hajosy 
   GREETERS C. Brown, C. Butler, R. Essay, V. Grattan 
  
  5 PM  Father Madley 
    SERVERS C. Oliveros, M. Terry 
    E.M.’s L. DeRobertis, C. Diesing, S. Oldakowski 
    LECTOR N. Conroy 
 
 

 
              SACRIFICIAL GIVING 
             
            September 5th collection was $12,065.00. 
Additional Mid Summer Collection: $225.00 Our 
collection this week last year was $9381.  Based on last 
year’s Financial report our weekly operating expense is 
$15,613.00  May God bless you for your continued 
support and generosity. Thank you, Fr. Jeff. 

 
Altar Flowers are needed for September 19th.  
 
Anyone who would like to donate flowers in 
memory of a loved one or for a special occasion or 
intention, please call the Parish office.  

 Anyone who would like to donate 

Altar Candles, Wine or Altar Bread 

in memory of a loved one or for a 

special intention please call the Parish Center at 

283-0097. 

WE PRAY FOR OUR BELOVED SICK  

 Keith O’Brien                                         Isabelle Lanin-Tanquay           
 Winnie Chin                                         John Bishop          
 Pat Reinhardt                                         Howard “Corty” Bishop     
 Grace McNamara                                       Andrea Gulija  
 Gene Travers, Jr.        Gerard Murphy         
Suzanne Parillo                                          Mary Ellen McGovern      
Patrick Dermody                                       Gwendolyn Porter         
Robert O’Shea  John Cuccia, Sr.        Connie Kane                
Jean Smith               Jean Kearns              Eileen Finlay     
 Beth Larkin            Elivira Schiavone       Patricia Kahl 

Masses for the Week of Sept. 13-19 
Monday    12:00  Margaret Vallone 

Tuesday      8:15  William & Marguerite Hurley 

Wednesday       12:00      Debbie Morgan 

Thursday           12:00  Dr. Richard Bachrach 

Friday        12:00  Myrtle Donohue 

Saturday              5:00 Gordon Williams 

Sunday          8:00 James Donnelly 

                            9:30 People of the Parish 

      11:00 William Miller, Celestino Gambino 

   William Zaluski, Agnes Configlio 

      12:30 Spanish Mass 

        5:00 Cathy & Bret Gates (L) 

SOUTHAMPTON HOSPITAL  -  Sept. 12—C & J Mottern 

September 19—M. Steinbrecher 

HAMPTON CENTER—Sept. 12—L & M Parillo,  

September 19—N. Conroy, P. Jordan 

WE HAVE NEW EMAIL ADDRESSES: 
Office:  sacredheartsjm@optimum.net 
Father Jeff: fatherjeff@optimum.net 



FROM THE DESK OF FATHER JEFF: 
 
Next Sunday is our Parish Barbeque. Children 
are $5, adults are $10 Maximum charge per 
family $30. Children under 3 are free. Come 
and support the Parish and celebrate the 
opening of the Religious Education year. This 
year’s theme is “Matrimony: Sacrament of 
Enduring Love”. The barbeque will take place 
on the lawn next to the church from 2—5 PM. 
We will also draw the $10,000 Raffle winner 
at the barbeque. There will be games for the 
children and music, too.  
 
The Religious Education Program opens next 
week. We need teachers at different grade 
levels. If you would like to teach, please call 
Sr. Assunta at 631-283-0508.  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
 

THE 2010-11 SCHEDULE IS ON THE 
WEBSITE.   
 
PARISH PICNIC—SEPTEMBER 19, 2010 
 
VOLUNTEERS—TEACHERS—AIDES NEEDED! 
 
2010-2011 Registration 
 
Parents of children who will be entering first grade 
in September:  If your child is entering the first 
grade and you want him/her to receive the 
sacraments in the parish, it is time to register 
them for the Religious Education Program if they 
are not attending Our Lady of the Hamptons or 
some other Catholic School. 
 
Please remember that children are required to 
attend each year from first to eighth grades, in 
order to be prepared for the receiving of 
Confirmation in the eighth grade. Also attendance 
each week is a must unless the child is sick or has 
a good reason for missing a class. Please 
encourage the school and coaches not to schedule 
games or practices on Wednesday afternoon or 
evening or Sunday mornings. It is up to all of us 
to encourage the importance of Religious 
Education in our community. 

 
Please check the website for meetings and  

announcements 
www.sacredheartsofjesusandmary.org.  
You may also email Sister Assunta at  

assuntarsm@gmail.com 
Or call the Religious Education office at 631-

283-0508. 

WELCOME:  The parish community of 
Sacred Hearts of Jesus & Mary welcomes the 
following newly baptized child with joy!  
 

  Olivia Gerette Johnson 

Banns of Marriage:  
 
I  -  Shawn Mundinger  &   Antoinette Piazza 
        Immaculate Conception             SHJM 
  WHB         
       Ryan McCulley    and    Lisa Bertrand 
              SHJM                       SHJM 

THE REGISTRATION FORMS ARE NOW 
ON OUR WEBSITE.  Please if you have 
not registered your child, go to the 
website and download the form ASAP.  
Classes cannot be set up until all 
children are registered.  

The Catholic University of  
America Collection 

 
The Catholic University of America, 
located in Washington, DC, is the 
national university of the Catholic 
Church in the United States. CUA offers 
students an excellent education in a 
faith-fil led atmosphere that is 
grounded in the Catholic intellectual 
tradition. Next week is the National 
Collection for the Catholic University of 
America. Every dollar given directly 
supports financial aid for students from 
dioceses across the country, including 
our diocese. Please be as generous as 
your means will allow.  



THE IRISHMAN IS COMING! 
 

Father John McDonald (who used to help out 
here in the summer) will be arriving in the 
area on the night of Sunday, September 
12th. He will be here until Thursday evening, 
September 16th. He will be staying with 
Father Ed Trench and is looking forward to 
being able to play golf Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday, & Thursday.  If you are willing 
to take him out as a guest on any of the 
area’s golf courses, please call his golf 
secretary at 653-4975. He is also available 
for supper.  Many thanks for taking care of 
his desire to play golf in this area.  

GOLDEN WEDDING JUBILEE 
 

On Sunday, October 17, 2010, couples 
married 50 years or more are invited to a 
special mass to be celebrated by Bishop Peter 
Libasci at Christ the King in Commack at 2:30 
PM. Please pick up your registration card at 
the Parish Office, fill it out in time to reach the 
Diocese of  
Rockville Centre no later than October 1st.  
Approximately one week before t h e 
ceremony, information regarding 
the day will be mailed to you. 
There will be another 
celebration in the spring for 
those who may find that 
more convenient.  If you have 
any questions you may call 1-
516-678-5800, Ext. 207.  

ST. ANDREW’S ADULT FAITH 
FORMATION 

 
Join us in the Parish Center, Division 

Street, Sag Harbor on 4 Mondays: Sept. 
13th, Sept. 20th, Sept. 27th, & Oct. 4th  

At 6:30 PM for another basic study 
course: 

 
Liturgy & Sacraments 

 
The Catechism of the Catholic Church describes 
the 7 Sacraments as specific actions of the Holy 
Spirit at work in the Body of Christ, the Church. 
 
Our encounter with Christ in the sacraments 
guides and strengthens the formation of our 
humanity.  With Christ, we live our mission 
through a life of faith. 
 
In this course, we will explore how the presence 
of God in the whole world and through particular 
rituals and symbols assists the Catholic faithful on 
our common journey to full humanity. 
 
Our instructor will be Pat Leonard. 
 
Pat is an adjunct professor at St. John’s 
University and St. Joseph’s College. 
She has been involved with the Pastoral 
Formation Institute as an instructor and a 
retreat director. She along with Jim Philipps 
led the retreat held at St. Andrew’s in July. 
 
For more information, please call St. 
Andrew’s at 631-725-0123.  

RCIA 
 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
isn’t just for those who are planning to 
join the Catholic Church. The process is 

the responsibility of the whole 
community. All the members of the 
parish support the catechumens by 

prayer and example to assist in gradually 
incorporating them into a whole new way 

of life in Christ. Consider becoming a 
sponsor or at least a prayer partner to 

these brothers and sisters who are 
responding to God’s invitation to grace. 

Do you know someone or are you 
someone who is thinking of becoming a 

Catholic? 
 

Classes in the Rite of Christian Initiation for 
Adults will begin in October.  Please call 
Sister  Mary Assunta @ 283-0508 or the 

Parish Office if you would like more 
information. 



 
 
 

PARISH PROGRAMS 
 

FRANCISCANS 
The Secular Franciscans meet on the third Sunday of the 
month, after the 11 AM mass in the Parish Center. Would 
you like to know what we are all about? Please come to 
our meeting. Bring a bag lunch and we will supply the cof-
fee.  
 

BIBLE STUDY 
Bible Study Group has recessed for the summer. Watch 
the bulletin for next meeting.  

New members are always welcome! 
 

SPIRITUAL BOOK GROUP 
The Spiritual Book Group meets every Tuesday from 1-2 
PM in the dining room of the Parish Center. New members 
are always welcome!!  We will be on hiatus for the month 

GENNESARET RETREAT 
 

For those facing serious illness. A retreat 

designed for persons who live with a serious 

illness is planned for September 24-26 at 

Montfort Spirituality Center in Bay Shore, NY.  

This retreat offers a respite, a quiet time, an 

oasis, to enable one to continue the journey. The 

retreat focuses on God’s love, His forgiveness, 

and His faithfulness. To register or receive more 

information about this weekend, please call: 

Colette Fanelli (631)665-7052. 

 

A VOCATION AS A DEACON 
 

An afternoon of discernment will be 
conducted at the Seminary of the Im-
maculate Conception, Huntington, New 
York on Sunday, September 12th from 

1-4 PM, for men and their spouses, 
who believe God might be calling them 
to the diaconate. For more information 
or to sign up, please contact the Office 

of Deacon Formation 
631-424-8360 

Or 
deacons@drvc.org 

 

22nd Annual Mass  
for  

Deceased Children 
 

Saturday, September 18th 
12:30 PM 

St. Agnes Cathedral 
 

Celebrant: 
Rev. John McCarthy 

 
All are Welcome. 

 
Come early to inscribe child’s name in the  

“Book of Families” 
 

Refreshments following Mass in the  
Parish Center. 

 
For More Information 

Please call 
516-764-0681 

13th Annual Birthright “Walk for 
Life” 

 
Saturday, October 9th 

 
9 AM—1 PM 

 
Indian Island Park, Route 105 

Riverhead, NY 
 

PLEASE COME WALK WITH US FOR LIFE 
 

BIRTHRIGHT is a non-political, non-profit organization 
completely staffed by volunteers, and offers counseling, 
assistance, clothing, parenting classes, referrals for medi-

cal care and adoption, and positive alternatives to abortion. 
 

All walkers in attendance will be eligible for our prize 
drawings. For more information, please call 728-8900 

 
Birthright’s guiding principal is: “it is the right of every  
pregnant women to give birth and the right of every child 

to be born” 



OUR LADY OF THE HAMPTONS 
 

There will be a 
Community Yard 
Sale sponsored by 
the faculty of OLH on 
Saturday, September 
25th from 9 AM—3 
PM. This is a great 
chance to find those 
one of a kind items 
and get some ideas 
for special Christmas gifts and household 
projects. All proceeds will go toward the 
building fund for the new gymnasium. Tables 
are available to family vendors.  Call 283-
9140 for details. 
 
The school community of Our Lady of the 
Hamptons is actively seeking parish and local 
assistance in helping to complete the building 
fund drive toward the completion of the new 
Wellness Center-Classroom extension to the 
school at 160 N. Main Street.  It is hoped 
that the actual construction will begin in the 
fall.  Please visit the school’s website 
www.olh.org for more information.  

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS! 
 

Dominican Sisters Family Health Service is 
opening a new thrift store next to Scotto’s, 
Montauk Highway, Hampton Bays. It will be 
stocked with higher-end merchandise. We need: 
VOLUNTEERS for a weekly 3-hour shift. We 
especially need help on weekends. We also would 
appreciate donations of CLOTHING AND 
HOUSEHOLD ITEMS. These donations support our 
Special Programs that assist the sick and elderly in 
our community. If you are able to assist us please 
call DOMINICAN SISTERS FAMILY HEALTH AT 
728-0937. 

CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL ENTRANCE 
EXAM PREP COURSE 

 
Molloy College’s Continuing Education Pro-
gram is offering a Catholic High School 
Entrance Exam Prep Course for eighth 
graders planning to attend any of the ten 
Catholic High Schools on Long Island. Stu-
dents will review the math, reading, writ-
ing, vocabulary, and grammar skills that 
will be tested on the exam and will learn 
test-taking  strategies to help them work 
faster and more confidently to maximize 
their scores. 

 
Classes begin September 18th at the 
Rockville Centre Campus and September 
19th at the Suffolk Center in East Farm-
ingdale, and will be completed in time for 
the October 30 exam. Contact Molloy’s 
Continuing Education office at (516)657-
5800 ext. 6206 or register online: 

www.molloy.edu/ce/chsee. 

CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOLS OPEN HOUSES 
 

You are invited to explore the benefits of a 
Catholic High School Education 

 
Please feel free to visit our schools during the times and 

dates listed below 
_____________________________________________ 
 _DATE:         TIME: 
 SCHOOL:_______ 
 
September 2010 
 
Saturday 18      11 AM—1:30 PM   OL of Mercy Acad 
Sunday  19      10 AM—1 PM   St. Anthony HS 
       1 PM—4 PM              St. Dominic HS 
 
Saturday 25       9 AM—12 PM         McGann-Mercy HS 
Sunday  26       12 —2:30 PM       Holy Trinity HS 
 
October 2010 
 
Saturday  2      9 AM—12 PM          Sacred Heart Acad 
       10 AM—1 PM           Kellenberg  
     Memorial HS 
       2 PM—4 PM          Chaminade HS 
 
Sunday 17      10:30 AM—2 PM       St. John the Baptist 
     Diocesan HS 

Bulletin Reflection 
 

We can hear God speaking to us today in the words of 
the father to his eldest son: “You are with me always, 
and everything I have is yours.” What is my response 
to such generosity? Do I give joyfully and generously 

as God gives to me? 
________________________________________ 

Living Stewardship 
 

We are grateful this week for all stewards in our 
parish who give not because they possess a lot and 
can afford it, but rather because of a desire to share 

what they have with others. 





SENIOR HOUSING 
 

Cabrini Gardens in Coram will be a 66 unit 
residence for low-income senior citizens. 
Applications are now being accepted from 

income-eligible seniors. Applicants must meet 
federally established income requirements to 

qualify and will receive rental assistance. Each 
one of Catholic Charities’ Senior residences has a 

social service coordinator, live-in property 
manager and a community room with on-site 

activities.  
 

For more information and to receive an 
application , please contact Stanan Management 

at 516-486-1000. 

The Friends of the Seminary 
COMMUNION BREAKFAST 

 
Most Rev. Frank Caggiano 

Auxiliary Bishop of Brooklyn 
 

Sunday 
September 26, 2010 

 
Seminary of the Immaculate Conception 

Registration: 10:45 AM 
Mass: 11:30 AM 

Followed by 
Brunch in the Refectory 

 
Reservations required—Donation $25 

Please reserve by September 18th 
 

For reservations & Information:  
Development Office   
Seminary of the Immaculate Conception 
440 West Neck Road, Huntington, NY 
  631-423-0483 x 102  
  bmalone@icseminary.edu  

The Whole Church Celebrates 
with You 

 
“We’re getting married!” With these few, simple words, 
an engaged couple announces the most important deci-
sion of their lives. This decision affects not only the 
couple, but also their families and friends. No longer is 
John just “our son,” “our nephew” or “my college 
buddy;” no longer is Mary just “my daughter,” “our 
cousin” or “my friend from work.” Now they are also 
partners who have agreed to pledge their lives to each 
other and form a new family. As they gather around 
John and Mary at the wedding, these family members 
and friends celebrate these changes in relationships. 

When a wedding is celebrated in church, there 
is another level of relation‑ship beyond family and 
friends, and that involves God and the church. In their 
exchange of vows, the couple offers a visible sign of 
God’s presence and love. It is an act of worship that 
takes place in the midst of a Christian community. In 
living out their vows, husband and wife share in 
Christ’s paschal mystery by dying to their own desires 
so as to live for each other and their children. Their 
marriage reflects Christ’s relationship with the church 
and creates a new family within the community of the 
church. 

A church wedding touches the couple, their 
families and friends in an especially intimate way, but it 
also pertains to the local parish and to the larger church. 
This is what the bishops at the Second Vatican Council 
meant when they said, “Liturgical services are not pri-
vate functions but are celebrations of the Church which 
is ‘the sacrament of unity’” (Constitution on the Sacred 
Liturgy, 26). Catholic weddings are parish liturgies and, 
as such, are often announced in the parish bulletin. 
Weddings may even be celebrated within a parish Sun-
day Mass. While one may need an invitation to attend 
the reception, the wedding liturgy is a celebration of the 
whole church and is open to all parishioners. 
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